DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
January 31, 2008

The December 27, 2007 meeting was canceled due to a snow storm. The Christmas party was
postponed to the January 31, 2008 meeting

Sadly, three club members passed away in December 2007 and January 2008. We will all miss Henry
Drees, Maurice Miller, and Walt Brewer. Our deepest sympathy goes out to their families.

There was one item of New Business in January. Our Lincoln Cent Grading Set has some coins which
are turning color. Howard Hinsey will contact ANACS to have them review/regrade the set, replace
some coins and insure that the set is up to current grading standards.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary




